
January 30, 1996 

Duke Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Hampton 

Vice President 
Oconee Site 

P. 0. Box 1439 
Seneca, SC 29679 

SUBJECT: OCONEE NUCLEAR SITE EMERGENCY PLAN REVIEW, REVISION 95-03 

Dear Mr. Hampton: 

We have completed our review of Revision 95-03 to your Oconee Nuclear Site 
Emergency Plan. The change to ENCLOSURE 4.3, Abnormal Rad Levels/Radiological 
Effluent, Alert, deleted reference to RIA 33. In a conversation with members 
of our staff, Oconee committed to reinstate the reference to RIA 33 but, will 
use a different, "acknowledgement", setpoint for RIA 33. Your staff committed 
to correct the change in revision 96-01.  

Our review concluded that the remainder of the changes were satisfactory and 
met the planning standards of 10 CFR 50.47(b) and the requirements of 
Appendix E to 10 CFR Part 50.  

Please be reminded that 10 CFR 50.54(q) requires that proposed changes which 
decrease the effectiveness of your Emergency Plan may not be implemented 
without application to and approval by the Commission. However, changes may 
be made without Commission approval if such changes do not decrease the 
effectiveness of the Plan, and the Plan, as changed, continues to meet the 
standards of 10 CFR 50.47(b) and the requirements of Appendix E to 
10 CFR Part 50. If a change is made without approval, you should furnish 
copies in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q). Also,.any changes to the Emergency 
Plan Implementing Procedures should be made in accordance with the 
requirements of Appendix E to 10 CFR Part 50.  

Should you have any questions, or if your understanding of the correction and 
commitment are different, please contact Mr. Glen Salyers of our staff on 
404-331-5604.  

Sincerely, 

(Original signed by K. P. Barr) 

Kenneth P. Barr, Chief 
Plant Support Branch 
Division of Reactor Safety 

Docket Nos. 50-269, 50-270, 50-287 
License Nos. DPR-38, DPR-47, DPR-55 

cc: (See page 2) 

9602120033 960130 
PDR ADOCK 05000269 
F PDR



DPC 2 

cc: Mr. J. E. Burchfield Mr. Max Batavia, Chief 
Compliance Bureau of Radiolo',ical Health 
Duke Power Company South Carilina Department of Health 
P. 0. Box 1439 and Environmental Control 
Seneca, SC 29679 2600 Bull Street 

Columbia, SC 29201 
Mr. Paul R. Newton 
Duke Power Company County Supervisor of 
422 South Church Street Oconee County 
Charlotte, NC 28242-0001 Walhalla, SC 29621 

Mr. Robert P. Gruber Manager, LIS 
Executive Director NUS Corporation 
Public Staff - NCUC 2650 McCormick Drive 
P. 0. Box 29520 Clearwater, FL 34619-1035 
Raleigh, NC 27626-0520 

Mr. G. A. Copp 
Mr. Robert B. Borsum Licensing - ECO50 
Babcock and Wilcox Company Duke Power Company 
Nuclear Power Generation P. 0. Box 1007 
Division Charlotte; NC 28201-1007 
1700 Rockville Pike, Suite 525 
Rockville, MD 20852 Ms. Karen E. Long 

Assistant Attorney General Mr. J. Michael McGarry, III, N. C. Department of Justice 
Esq. P. 0. Box 629 
Winston and Strawn Raleigh, NC 27602 
1400 L Street, NW 
Washington, D. C. 20005 Distribution: 

L. A. Wiens, NRR 
Office of Intergovernmental R. Carroll, Ru 
Relations G. A. Hallstrom, Rh 
116 West Jones Street PUBLIC 
Raleigh, NC 27603 

NRC Resident Inspector 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
78128 Rochester Highway 
Seneca, SC 29672 
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